

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 2025

Remember we are closed on Monday September 1st. This is in observance of Labor Day. We will resume normal hours on Tuesday.

The weather is getting nicer so we will be outside as much as possible. Please make sure your child has a jacket here with their name in it just in case they want it or get cold.

If your child has homework we will have time after snack to work on it. Ms. Erica or Ms. Alecia will go over sight words and spelling words every day with the kids that have them. As the kindergarteners start to get their title packets we will be going over those also. My middle school kids will be connected to the WIFI on their computers so they can do any homework they have. If your child needs any extra help with reading or any subject let us know and we will try to do some extra work on Mondays to help them.

We have money left over from the pool since we were not able to go a few times so that will be put toward snack. When we get low I will ask for donations but until then we are not in need.

Dates to Remember:

9/1 Labor Day / AALC Closed

Thank you,

Ms. Erica

Ms. Alecia